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25 June 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Hottsbridge Primary School. 
 
In June 2023, Education Scotland published a letter on your child’s school. The letter set out a 
number of areas for improvement, which we agreed with the school and Dumfries and Galloway 
Council.  
 
As requested, Dumfries and Galloway Council has now provided us with a report on the 
school’s progress since June 2023. The report is available is available online Progress-
Letter-Hottsbridge . 
 
After reviewing the evidence, we are now confident Hottsbridge Primary School has the capacity to 
continue to improve and we will publish no further reports in relation to the 2023 Education 
Scotland inspection report.  
 
 
 
HM Inspectors 
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